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A glimpse at what your support made possible: 
 

Nayeli is a 17-year-old girl. At the early age of 2, she started to get one meal a day at the 
feeding center (comedor). She remembers that on many occasions they wouldn’t have anything to eat at home 
but, because of the existence of the feeding center near her house, she and her little brother could count on 
having at least one meal a day, Monday to Friday. 
 
Last November 2023, Nayeli graduated from high school and her grades were excellent. Many times during her 
school, she had the honor to represent her school as one of the best students in various classes. She said that 
she was so thankful for the feeding place because without it she believes she wouldn’t have finished her studies. 
Her mama reached sixth grade and her dad finished first grade—she is so thankful to God for being the first one 
in her entire family to finish high school. Moreover, Nayeli shared with us her whole-hearted thankfulness to all 
the generous people (that’s you!) who are feeding the children here in Bluefields. She wants to go to college and 
study administration and become the first professional in the family. By doing so, she believes she may break 
the cycle of poverty and become a good professional who loves and fears God. She hopes to serve her 
community with love and be a blessing to others. This has been possible because of your generosity. 
 
As you sponsor the feeding center here in Bluefields, you are guaranteeing a meal not only for Nayeli but also 
for over 170 children like her who can count on a meal after they are out of class each day. Some days these kids 
may have the other two meals at home, but other days their story is just like Nayeli’s: “The only meal we had 
was the one we received at the comedor.” May this little story help us to realize how important it is to feed a 
child here in Bluefields. 
 

     
 



Our challenges of 2023 
 
One of the main challenges for this past year was to make our budget meet our respective needs. The cost of 
food, medication, and other supplies has increased so much that we needed to make some adjustments in each 
area. In the comedor (Feeding center), what we did was adjust the food budget and the food menu. 
 
 

Please Pray 
 That God may grant us courage and wisdom as we continue to serve and provide for the needy. 

 

 Pray for our children—biological and non-biological—that they may trust God always, remember to 
praise his holy name in all that they do, and also seek him for guidance and protection. 

 

 Pray for safety as we travel to different places for the sake of our ministry and that we may enjoy better 
health in 2024. 

 
 


